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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Thursday, February 09, 2017 10:23 AM
To: 'Sharon W Hardin'
Subject: RE: Gulf Power Rate Increase

Good morning Ms. Hardin, 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160186-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Sharon W Hardin [mailto:sharon.hardin5@gmail.com]  
Sent: Thursday, February 09, 2017 10:21 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Gulf Power Rate Increase 
 
To whom it may concern: 
I am opposed to such a larger increase by Gulf Power. 
Thank you for considering my opinion. 
Sharon Hardin 
5786 Corkscrew Court 
Pace, FL 32571 
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